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Medicare Comparison Meeting Scheduled in Otoe County
(KLZA)-- A Medicare plan comparison and enrollment event is scheduled for Friday, November 21
starting at 9 a-m at the Morton-James Public Library in Nebraska City.

The Senior Health Insurance Information Program known as (SHIIP) of the Nebraska Department of
Insurance will conduct the meeting.

Medicare beneficiaries are encouraged to make an appointment to meet with a SHIIP Counselor to
review their current Medicare Part D plan or their 2014 Medicare Health Plan.

Appointment will be necessary. To make an appointment contact the Otoe County Extension office
at 402-269-2301.

When you go to the appointment you will need to bring your Medicare card and a list of the
prescription medicines you take.
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